
 
Nauset Public Schools 

78 Eldredge Park Way, Orleans, Massachusetts 02653 
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Brooke A. Clenchy 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

August 29, 2023 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

I am writing to provide you with some important information about bus transportation for the 
2023-2024 school year.   

Bus routes are posted on the Nauset Public Schools website at www.nausetschools.org.  Routes 
change a bit from year-to-year, so please take a moment to review the stops.  If you need to 
request a change in your bus route or stop, please fill out the REQUEST CHANGE FORM by clicking 
the link here or you can find it on the Nauset website under Bus Transportation. Please return the 
completed form to Lori Newcomb, Administrative Assistant to the Director of Finance and 
Operations.  If you have any questions you may call her at 508-255-8800, ext. 7008 or email her at 
newcombl@nausetschools.org 

Request for changes will be reviewed by the Director of Finance and Operations.  You will be 
notified by Mrs. Newcomb if your request has been approved or if it is not possible.  

School Choice bus stops are listed on the schedule and parents are asked to drop their student off 
at the designated stop.  Please utilize only these bus stops for your school choice student. 

I thank you for your patience during the first couple of weeks of school, as drivers, new students 
and parents acclimate themselves to their routes and stops.  Routes are monitored and updated 
weekly as changes are approved.   

 

Sincerely, 

Brooke Clenchy 
Brooke Clenchy 
Superintendent  
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